
  

 

 
  

 

Bill Weitze 

San Jose, CA 

United States 

Elizabeth M. Murphy 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F St. NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

Re: Pay Ratio Disclosure, File No. S7-07-13 

Dear Ms. Murphy, 

I am an investor. 

Your proposed regulations to disclose the CEO-to-average pay ratio provides another useful 
tool for investors, because a corporation that has unfair pay practices could face public 
anger. Investors have an interest in the companies they own being good corporate citizens. 
Please go forward with your proposed regulations. 

Sincerely, 

Bill Weitze 




